

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

29th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 6 Tea & Flapjack Tasting Monday 4th December 2017

The children in Year 6 will be tasting home-made flapjack and tea on Monday 4th December.

The ingredients for the flapjack are gluten free oats, syrup, sugar and butter.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this please let Mrs Kililiku or the school office know by the end of the day on Friday 1st December 2017.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







